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September 13, 1988-
.

.

Docket No. 50-454

Mr. Henry E. Bliss
Nuclear Licensing Manager'

Comonwealth Edison Company
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, 1111..ois 60690

,

Dear Mr. Bliss:

,
SUBJECT: ALTERNATE SCHEDUt.E FOR BYRON 1 COMPLIANCE WITH NRC BULLETIN 88-09

'

By letter dated August 18, 1938, you proposed an alternate schedule for Byron 1
compliance with NRC Bulletin 88-09, "Thimble Tube Thinning in Westinghouse

; Reactors." You proposed to satisfy the actions of the Bulletin during the
J third refueling outage, currently schedule for January 1990, instead of the

i!
second refueling outage, which began on September 3,1988.

j We have reviewed your August 18, 1988 letter and conclude that the alternate i
j schedule that you have proposed for Byron 1 is acceptable.
4

5
!
'

Leonard N. Olshan, Project Manager ;

Project Directorate !!!-2 t

j Division of Reactor Projects - !!!, !

; !Y, V and Special Projects
j i
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Docket No. 50-454

Mr. Henry E. Bliss
Nuclear Licensing Manager
comonwealth Edison Company
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

Dear Mr. Bliss:

SUBJECT: ALTERNATE SCHEDULE FOR BYRON 1 COMPLIANCE WITH NRC BULLETIN 88-09

By letter dated August 18, 1988, you proposed an alternate schedule for Byron 1
compliance with NRC Bulletin 88-09, "Thimble Tube Thinning in Westinghouse
Reactors." You proposed to satisfy the actions of the Bulletin during the
third refueling outage, currently schedule for January 1990, instead of the
second refueling outage, which began on September 3,1988.

We have reviewed your August 18, 1988 letter and conclude that the alternate '

schedule that you have proposed for Byron 1 is acceptable.
.

hkb
Leonard N. Olshan, Project Manager
Project Directorate III-2
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

IV, Y and Special Projects
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